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20 MAY 1009 

Ms Barbara Stone MP 
Chair, Legal Constitutional and 
Administrative Review Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Ms Stone 

A ...... . ~)'" 
Queensland 
Government 

196 

Department of 
Environment and Resource 
Management 

I refer to your letter of 7 May 2009 requesting submissions from the Department of 
Environment and Resource Management (the department) on your Committee's referral 
from the Parliament to : -
• Draft a preamble for the Queensland Constitution; and 
• Develop options for modernising the oaths and affirmalions in the Queensland 

Constitution. 

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to make comment on the above matters, 
however the department is largely unaffected by the review and will therefore not be making 
a submission. 

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr Steve Armstrong, Executive Officer, Office of the Director-General of the department on 
telephone 32242675. 

Yours sincerely 

John Bradley 
Acting Director-General 

Level 13 Mineral House 
41 George Street Brisbane Old 4000 
GPO Box 2454 Brisbane 
Queensland 4001 Australia 
Telephone.,. 61 7 32241699 
Facsimile + 61 7 3224 2605 
Website www.derm.qld.gov.su 




